
To whom it may concern,

I write in support of the proposed development at 4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why.

Seems to be a progressive project and adds to the Dee Why Town Centre vibe nicely. Looks good and adds much 
needed housing.

Sincerely,

Steve Howell
Seaview Parade, Collaroy

Sent: 4/07/2023 10:34:56 AM
Subject: DA Number: DA2022/0145 - at 4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why.


